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Ottawa,
Lîarch 28, 1925

Dear Sir Arthur:
;

I thank you for sending me a copy of 
Professor Ramsay Traquair's article on""The 
Old Architecture in the Province of Quebec."

I am delighted to know that the Association 
of Architects in Quebec is endeavouring to nre- 
serve at least the records of these charming bits 
of early architecture, more especially as there is 
always the danger that the hand of Time or the 
needs of a work-a-day world may destroy the 
originals.

We do well to foster a love for our old 
landmarks. It counts for much in the life 
nation to lealize that it has a background, 
nistonc and picturesque, and in the older mrts 
of Canada, particularly in Quebec 
much that is worthy of
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there is so 
our admiration and respect.

Mj„yreading further articles along this line, âs ? A'.. : ■

■
:

'v I

mm


